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January 29, 2024 

Dr. Khan, Interim Dean   
Dr. Rennie, Associate Dean (Accreditation) 
Faculty of Business Administration 

Dear Drs. Khan and Rennie: 

Thank you both for taking the time to meet with CCAM on January 8, 2024 and providing an update on 

the progress being made around the accreditation process.  It is a Herculean task and it says a 

considerable amount about the safe environment in the Faculty that most faculty members are not only 

engaging with the process but are collectively working towards achieving the recommendations of the 

external reports that the Faculty has received.  

The committee is cognizant that this is a process operating outside of our purview and further that much 

of the work being done in response to the external reports is in progress.  The committee, however, did 

want to stress that the in order to avoid duplicating workloads and maximizing the time this project 

requires the Faculty leads are encouraged to reach out to potential university partners (both academic 

and non-academic) who have already done much of the work that is being requested (such as the Office 

of Institutional Research for retention and graduation data and the CTL for teaching supports). We thank 

you again for meeting with CCAM and wish you all the best on your continued successes in the ongoing 

accreditation process.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Wes Pearce 
Chair, Council Committee on Academic Mission 
Professor, Theater Department 

Cc:   Dr. Isabelle Dostaler, Provost and Vice-President (Academic) 
Dr. Nilgün Önder, AVP (Academic) 


